January 15, 2021
Ref: California Prop 65
To whom it may concern:

This Letter is to confirm that Lee Brass meets the requirements of California’s Prop 65 (Safe
Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986).

Lee Brass has included a Prop 65 warning statement for all of its products and placed it on all
of our shipping labels. These labels are in compliance with Section 25601 (b) of Prop 65.

A full list of the Prop 65 chemicals can be found at http://www.oehha.ca.gov/prop65

Regards

Sorenson
Technical Director
Lee Brass
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